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 Little Bees Children Self Help Group

P.O. BOX 54048-00200, Nairobi Mobile: 0722-455222

Email: slittlebees@yahoo.com 


22nd January 2013
FROM NELIUS WAIRIMU
TO SPONSOR HANNA
Dear Sponsor Hanna,

RE: DAP REPORTS FROM NOVEMBER 2012 TO JANUARY 2013
Happy New Year 2013! Greetings from Nelius Wairimu.

Nelius is growing well and healthy and very cute. She has joined the new class. Nelius was very happy with her Christmas gift, she looked smart with her new Christmas dress. 
Nelius had one best friend from the church. She invited her in our Christmas ceremony which was very colourful. Her friend enjoyed the nice good dishes which were prepared for Christmas dinner. 

Nelius always tells her friends about her sponsor Hanna. 
Kind regards, 
Lucy Odipo.

